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As the judging date approaches, the BKV activity is gaining momentum. Two more group litter 
picks will take place before the end on the month and extra people are expected to participate. 
 
More picks are planned in May when it is proposed to meet at the Village Hall car park at 6.30pm 
on Friday 6th and Tuesday 17th May. 

Further evidence of the breadth of involvement across the generations was highlighted by the 
school taking their own initiative supervised by teacher Louise Grinter.  

The photograph highlights several volunteers 
working as a team after school to collect litter within 
the school grounds. As some of this litter was visible 
from the footpaths passing school, it is another 
valuable contribution to our BKV efforts and further 
extends community involvement. 

The photograph below shows the effort to find 
hidden litter under the hedges 

 

 

 
Well done to all concerned and further contributions 
from the school will be reported next month. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The photograph opposite shows members of an older 
generation attending to the War Memorial which is a 
focal point within the village. 
 
 

  

 
 
If you are interested in becoming directly involved with BKV effort, please contact Peter Lawrence 
( 780620 ) or any member of the Parish Council. Alternatively, just take pride in your own garden 
and surroundings and put any litter in the bins provided. 


